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Ask the Experts: A New Webinar Series by the
Society for Research on Adolescence

Posted on behalf of the Society for Research on Adolescence (SRA)

The Society for Research on Adolescence (SRA) is offering a monthly webinar beginning in August. Their first
webinar in their "Ask the Expert" series takes place on Thursday, August 6 at 12:00 PM ET and is free to the
public. Panelists Larry Steinberg & Nancy Hill will debate whether students should return to in-person
classes this fall in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. What risks do returning to school and interacting

face-to-face with peers or staying home and continuing their education online pose on adolescents?
Join SRA Thursday, August 6 at 12:00 PM ET to find out!

Register for the August Webinar
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